
February 10, 2025 

Legends Drive Special Tax District 

Update 

The Horry County staff has left a voicemail updating us with the 
following:


• The loan to fund the STD is in place and should have closed 
this past Friday.  No further details.


• The appointment of Legends Drive STD commissioners will be 
on the agenda for the next Council meeting (February 18).


• All language is agreed to for the Legends Drive deed 
conveyance to the County.  The County is waiting for the 
transaction to be recorded.


More updates will follow as this process moves forward.


Tom Tiscione



